

+44 (0) 1636 957690

www.suthersschool.co.uk

contact@suthersschool.co.uk

@SuthersSchool @ thesuthersschool

Nicola Watkin BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQSL Executive Head Teacher Andy Seymour BA (Hons), PGCE, NPQH



Head Teacher







Dear Parent(s)/Carer(s)

Yorkshire Sculpture Park - Monday 23rd September

I am delighted to inform you that we are running our KS3 Art trip to the Yorkshire Sculpture Park this year. This is a fantastic opportunity for students to experience artwork in-situ in the outdoors as well as in a gallery outside of the classroom. There is a wide range of artists that are in the stunning open air exhibitions ranging from Henry Moore to Alfredo Jarr. On the grounds of the park are also galleries that show a range of artwork. During the visit students will take part in teacher led workshops to interact and understand the art as well as documenting and making their own in response. In the afternoon, students will have the opportunity to explore the park within smaller groups with activities and walks with a staff member. This visit links to the work they are covering as part of the curriculum and will be discussed in lesson the following week.

This trip will take place on **Monday 23rd September**, departing from the school at **8am**. We are due to return to school at **approximately 5pm**, therefore parents will be responsible for arranging transport to and from school.

The cost of the trip is £15.50 per student, which includes transport costs and entry fees. There will be financial support available to those who receive Pupil Premium, and this will be outlined on the ParentPay account, during the trip booking.

The following will be required for the visit:

- Packed lunch (if your child is eligible for free school meals, a packed lunch will be provided).
- Students are to be in non-school uniform as pupils will be outside for most of the day sensible footwear/clothing should be worn, considering weather conditions predicted for the day. This should include a waterproof jacket.

Please do not hesitate to contact me to discuss any questions, or alternately you can visit the Yorkshire Sculpture Park website for further information: https://ysp.org.uk/exhibitions

Kind Regards,

C Leach Miss C Leach Head of Art & Design

